
 

Carpool Directions for Green Elementary 

The Carpool Entrance is on Snelling Drive.  ALL carpool students will need to enter along Snelling Drive from Six Forks Road and follow the carpool road all the 

way around the back side of the building.  The drop off area will be designated with orange cones in the front of the school. We will begin unloading cars at 

8:45am for arrival. The same procedures will be in place for dismissal, which will begin at 3:45pm.  Cars will remain lined up until staff signals them to pull 

forward to the pick-up area.  Staff and Safety Patrol students will assist loading on the passenger side of vehicles in the designated loading area marked by 

orange cones.  Once loaded, cars should proceed slowly to Snelling Drive to exit the campus.  When exiting the campus from Snelling Drive, ALL cars MUST 

turn right traveling South on Six Forks Road toward the beltline.  Signs are posted prohibiting left hand turns onto Six Forks Road during school arrival and 

dismissal and are illegal.   

Bus Loop Directions for Green Elementary 

The bus loop is for Wake County School buses ONLY.  No Parent Entry. 


